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Dear German Family of Archers, Dear friends of Archery! 

The International Field Archery Association is delighted to confirm the award of hosting the 
2027 World Bowhunter Championship to the German Field Archery Association DFBV. 

We trust, the DFBV, together with organising partners, will present to us an unforgettable 
event with perfectly prepared venues, the legendary German hospitality and a dedicated team 
that can rely on the support of a great and cosmopolitan local community in one of Germans 
most beautiful region, providing a perfect scenery with a truly impressive historical 
background.

Bad Waldsee, for the next two years, will hold the Banner of the IFAA and become the 
synonym of a most desirable destination for all archery-addicted Athletes believing in the 
values of “Sport for All”. 

Regardless their age or gender, their cultural background or their social status, all these 
Athletes will unite under the banner of the Family of Archers to celebrate a festival of Sport, 
socializing with old friends and building up new friendships in a beautiful city just waiting for
them to arrive.

We, the International Field Archers Association, therefore, call out to all Archers enjoying the 
beautiful sport of 3D Target Archery to come to Bad Waldsee and enjoy with us what 
Germany provides to International Archery not limited to elites but open to everybody willing
to be part of something very special. 

Dear friends, I send you my best wishes for a successful event that once more establishes 
Germany as a Landmark in our beloved Sport. 

Yours in Archery

Martin Koini

President IFAA


